


PUBLIC NOTICE OF APRIL 19, 2023
MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
OF THE HAMILTON COMMUNITY AUTHORITY
Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Hamilton Community Authority will be held on Wednesday, April 19, 2023, commencing at 1:00 p.m. in Hamilton City Council Chambers.  The purposes of the meeting are to elect officers of the Board, consider a budget for the Authority’s parking system, consider appointment of an accountant for the Authority, and consider any other matters that may properly be considered by the Board.  This meeting is open to the public.  Public comment for those not attending in person is requested to be received either before or during the meeting through email at stacey.dietrich@hamilton-oh.gov. Comments received on Facebook may not be monitored during the meeting.
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